Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District
141 Lake Cavalier Road
Ridgeland, MS 39157

April 2, 2019

The Honorable Gerald Steen
Supervisor, District 3

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

RE: 2013 Dodge Pickup Truck VIN: 1C6RR7XT6ES222938
Dear Supervisor Steen,

The Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District would like to request the
2013 Dodge Pickup truck that the Sheriff’s Department has turned in to be
deemed surplus, to be donated to our Fire District. We plan on using this vehicle
to replace the Fire District’s 2004 Crown Vic that is no longer operable and not
feasible to repair.

Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District Board Members and the
Volunteer Firefighters would like to thank the Madison County Board of
Supervisors for all their support and assistance in efforts to improve public safety
in the Southwest Fire District that has saved many lives.

Thanks for your immediate response to this request.

Charles McDonald
Board President



